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Comments: Forest plan amendment

 

Dear Supervisor Olsen,

 

 

I wanted to express concern for potential future logging operations that may interfere with or harm bat maternity

colonies. The protection of these bat species should be a priority. 

 

Thanks for hearing my concerns,

 

Camille 


